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GERS ANNOUNCES DRAUGHTING SHAFT WILL NOT BE CLOSING 
AS REPORTED 

 

ST. THOMAS, VI – 

 
THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM (GERS) ADMINISTRATOR WOULD LIKE TO 

ANNOUNCE THAT CONTRARY TO THE VIRGIN ISLANDS DAILY NEWS REPORT ON FRIDAY, JULY 19, 

2013, DRAUGHTING SHAFT, ONE OF OUR TENANTS AT THE HAVENSIGHT MALL, WILL NOT BE 

CLOSING AS INCORRECTLY REPORTED. 

THE GERS WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND AN APOLOGY TO DRAUGHTING SHAFT AND ITS CUSTOMERS FOR 

ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED. 
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